
CITY OF WILSONVILLE 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Notice of Intent to Establish Contract through an  

Interstate Cooperative Procurement 
 

 
The City of Wilsonville (“City”) intends to enter into a contract with Proterra Inc. 
through an interstate cooperative procurement. 
 
The City intends to purchase one (1) 35-foot battery electric bus (440KW battery 
capacity), one 60KW depot charger, and FOB Wilsonville, Oregon.  The estimated 
amount of the procurement is $759,000.  The administering contracting agency is the 
Georgia Department of Administrative Services – Supplemental Public Mass Transit 
Vehicle Contract no. 99999-001-SPD0000138-007. 
 
Comments regarding the City’s intent to establish a contract through this interstate 
cooperative procurement must be submitted to the City’s Project Manager, Scott 
Simonton, at simonton@ci.wilsonville.or.us no later than 5:00 pm PDT on Monday, July 
6, 2020. 
  
To be advertised on the City’s website and in the Daily Journal of 
Commerce on June 29, 2020. 
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